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17th June 2021 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
We would like to outline the process for the collection of exam results this Summer.  
 
Exam results dates are as follows:  
 
• A Level: Tuesday 10th August  

• GCSE: Thursday 12th August  
 
Subject to changes in Covid-19 restrictions, we have decided to offer students two 
options:  
 
• Receive their exam results statement via school email account on the morning of 
results day  

• Collect paper results statement face to face from the academy from 9.00am to 
11.00am  
 
As such, we would like you to complete our short google form, so that we can plan 
appropriately.  
 
https://forms.gle/eo95FHxmaCyUQyEBA  
 
You will need to be logged into your school email account in order to access this link. 
If you do not complete this form, you will automatically be allocated email 
results, and you will not be able to collect your results face to face. The 
deadline for completion of the form is Friday 2nd July.  
 
It is important to note, that you cannot choose both options. Should you choose to 
receive your results by email, we will not be preparing paper copies for collection, 
and you will not be admitted to the academy to collect them. Should you choose to 
collect your results face to face, we will not be preparing a statement of results via 
email. You will also need to select a time slot to receive your results, in order for us 
to maintain safe social distancing for all involved.  
 
Should you have any concerns about your results, please feel free to email our 
pastoral team on: wellbeing@ormistonriversacademy.co.uk – This email address will 
be continuously monitored on results mornings, so that we can support you as 
quickly as possible by talking through your results with you, or referring you to 
another member of staff for support if necessary.  
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We have also attached a document to this communication, which outlines the 
process for submitting appeals after results have been received. This can also be 
found on our website at: Ormiston Rivers Academy - Teacher Assessed Grades 
2021  
 
If you would like to book an appointment to speak with our sixth form team on results 
day to discuss your sixth form offer or for additional support with university 
applications, please email: sixthform@ormistonriversacademy.co.uk as soon as you 
receive your results and the team will arrange a telephone appointment with you, in 
order of priority.  
 
For Year 13 students, we are still planning to hold an outdoor celebration event on 
site on the exam results day.  Further details will be sent out in due course. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

S. Carroll 
 
Ms S Carroll  
Assistant Principal  
Exams and Curriculum 
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